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After Beastman—Chloe Yr 8 

OPPORTUNITY  INNOVATION  SUCCESS 

Principal’s Report 
We finished the year this morning with a final assembly to farewell a number 
of teachers who won’t be with us next year. We farewell Ms Charles, 
Ms Oppy, Mr Forth, Ms Tleige, Ms Mikhail, Mr Carter, Miss Maddy and 

Derya and wish them all the best for next year. We have a number of new 

staff joining us next year which we will introduce at the beginning of next 

year. Mr Archer formally got into the spirit of Christmas for our last teaching 

day.  
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It has continued to be a busy school this week. It was wonderful that Mr Hawes and Ms Thompson received a 

citation from NSW Premier The Hon Gladys Berejiklian, acknowledging their efforts fighting the 2019-2020 

Bush fires across the state, as a part of the Rural Fire Service. Presented by the Director Educational 

Leadership Ms Tina Bennet, it was a proud moment for us all. The efforts of Mr Hawes and Ms Thompson 

saved property and lives across NSW. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 Formal was a great night, with 18 teachers joining our Year 10 year group to celebrate completing 

Stage 5 of their schooling. The students looked amazing, and enjoyed eating and dancing the night away. A 

special treat was the dance routine before by Mr Fragogiannis and some Year 10 boys- the video is up on our 

Face Book page if you missed it.  
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Our Quad looks so great! Thank you Mrs West for organising the completion of the “Journeys” mural. We 

have received lots of positive comments about it and it has really brightened up our quad. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday the Creative & Performing Arts department hosted a school Art Exhibition, featuring artworks from 

students across year 7 to 12. The exhibition displayed the creative talent of our students at Windsor High 

and included a live music performance, collaborative painting and an exclusive visit from art critic, Fifi!  
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There was a challenge given to all students to be a part of the Great Gnome Race, where students had to 

solve problems and travel all over the school. The winners were beaming!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally we have been able to have a year group camp. Our Year 7 students and staff are having a great time 

at Mangrove Mountain, and what a wonderful way to finish their first year of high school! 
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With COVID restrictions meaning we couldn’t invite guests to our Presentation assembly, we did our best to 

acknowledge students who have thrived this year, in class, in leadership and in sports, distributing awards to 

many. It was great to take the group shot in front of the mural.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Natalie and Benjamin                       Ella and Tristan                               Dominic  
 

Layla                                                Clarise                                               Nicole  

 

 

 

Casey                                               Xavier                                              Keely  

Laura                                                Makaelah                                           Brie  

As this year finally draws to a close I would like to wish all our students and families a great summer holiday 
break, spent happily with those who are near and dear to you and hope all students return safely next year 
rejuvenated and ready for a great year at Windsor High. I look forward with enthusiasm and positivity to 
2021. Warm regards,  

Jennifer Hawken, Principal. 
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SUPPORT UNIT MATHS 
Support Unit students have been studying hard in Maths as we move towards the end of the year. Students in 

MC1 and MC2 classes have been learning about money skills this term. Students participated in a role play 

activity to learn and practice shopping skills. They also prepared and presented power points on information 

about Australian currency, various personalities on currency notes and explored reasons why changes have 

occurred to Australian coins. 

To finish of the term MC2 students completed their Maths project on area and measurement. Students made 

a model of the Windsor High School Main Quad incorporating various measurement techniques. Students 

also created a replica of the ‘Beastman’ painting. 
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SCIENCE EXPERIMENTS 

Support Unit students in MC1, MC2 and IO/IS classes are continuing to learn about states of matter and 

types of mixtures such as homogenous and heterogenous mixtures this term. Students performed various 

separation techniques including filtration and dissolving.  

 

 

Support Faculty Awards were given out, acknowledging a range of different areas where our students have 

been excelling this semester. Congratulations to all students who have been doing their best and special 

congratulations to the award winners. 
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                           Cowan & Lewis Pty Ltd 
                                                                    A.C.N 000412779 
 
52 Cox Avenue                                                         PO Box 769 
Kingswood NSW 2747                                                  Kingswood NSW 2747  
Phone 47217422                                                             Fax 47217429 

Web: www.cowanlewis.com.au                                                      mail:basics@backtobasicsschoolwear.com.au 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Due to COVID restrictions not being relaxed as hoped we will still be operating at 52 Cox Avenue Kingswood by 
appointment in January, ensuring we are adherent to the mandatory social distancing restrictions of 1 person per 4 
square meters.  
 
The Store will be accessible by APPOINTMENT ONLY from the 4th January through to the 30th January Monday to 
Friday from 8am – 5pm. Saturday 9am – 3pm and Sunday 10am – 1pm 
 
Alternatively online orders can be made and delivered to school twice a week on Tuesdays and Thursdays during the 
school term. Exchanges can be arranged back through the school office by contacting Cowan & Lewis or leaving an 
exchange form in the bag to be collected, the exchange form can be located on the Cowan & Lewis website on your 
school’s page. 
 
A Click and Collect service for online orders and Backorders in January will also be available from the warehouse 
with no appointment required. Further information will be provided on the school’s page. 
 
Cowan & Lewis are very mindful of the inconvenience this may cause with restricted accessibility whilst avoiding 
unnecessary queuing and delays where possible and ensuring the safety of our Staff, Parents and students. 
 
We would strongly encourage uniform to be purchased prior to the end of the year to ensure you are catered for 
before the commencement of the new school year. 
 
Appointments can be made on the Cowan & Lewis website www.cowanlewis.com.au. Select shop online, locate your 
schools crest, and click on the booking link and select the appropriate date and time.  

Each appointment will have a 30 minute duration. 
1 Adult and 1 Child per booking 
For each additional sibling a booking will be required 
We ask that you arrive 10 minutes prior to your appointment 
If you arrive more than 5 minutes late to your appointment we will unfortunately ask that another time be made 

to ensure the next appointment is not delayed 
 
We thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we work through this challenging time and look forward to 
welcoming you to our store. Please feel free to contact our staff via email windsorhs@cowanlewis.com.au or phone 
4721 7422 should you require any further information. 
 
Kind Regards 
Staff and Management  
Cowan & Lewis Pty Ltd 
 
 

http://www.cowanlewis.com.au
http://www.cowanlewis.com.au
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Attention Year 10 students 
 

In 2021 all students in Year 11 at Windsor High School are 
required to BYOD – Bring Your Own Device.  
 
This means students will have access to the digital 
resources that are vital to success in senior years of study. 
Students are able to login into the school’s Wi-Fi when on-
site and access vital learning tools such as the internet and 
Google Classroom all day, every day. 
 
Teachers are planning learning programs and lessons to 
use laptop devices to improve student learning outcomes 
across all subject areas.  
 
In previous years, students who do not have access to 
computers and internet at home have struggled to achieve 
their best in Years 11 and 12, due to the nature of the 
syllabus requirements. We require all of our students to be 
given the best advantage possible to succeed on their 
journey to post-school opportunities and we know our 
BYOD policy for seniors will assist in reaching this goal. 
 
The following pages give information regarding two popular 
brands of laptop that have been successfully tried and 
tested at our school (HP and Acer). If you are purchasing a 
new laptop for your child, please take advantage of these 
offers. Other brands make laptops with similar 
specifications that are also suitable. Tablets are not 
suitable devices. 
 
All of this information will be emailed to parents this week.  
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COVID-19 Restrictions  

 
 
COVID-19 restrictions remain in place at Windsor High School, as advised by NSW Health. Students have 
been reminded of these during assembly. Students should stay with only students in their own cohort, 
including in the playground. Thursday Interest groups have needed to be cancelled and adjustments have 
been made to Mathematics and Homework club with social distancing being enforced between students in 
different year groups.  
 
Parents and caregivers should be aware that any student who has flu-like symptoms is required to be tested 
for COVID-19 and the results of the test must be provided before the student can return to school. NSW 
Health may notify patients by sending two SMS texts - one has the name of the patient, the other has the 
result outcome. Both SMS’s need to be screen shot and sent to the school as proof. If a student returns to 
school without proof of the results being provided, parents will be rung and they will be sent home as required 
by NSW Health.  Sick students should be kept home if they have flu-like symptoms.  Enhanced cleaning 
continues to happen during the school day and hygiene practices are followed on a daily basis.  
 
 
 

Covid-19 Testing Facilities in Windsor 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Name Address Hours Booking required? 

Hawkesbury Showground 
Drive-Through Clinic 

Racecourse Road, Clar-
endon, NSW 2756 
 (Enter through Gate 3) 

10am-12.30pm, 
1pm-3pm 
Monday to Friday 

No booking  
required 

Windsor Clinical Labs 
Pathology 
  

2 Day Street, Windsor, 
NSW 2756 

8am – 4pm 
Monday to Friday 

Need to book online 
  
  

Windsor Douglass Hanly 
Moir Pathology 
  

310 George Street, 
Windsor, NSW 2756 

8am – 4pm 
Monday to Friday 

Need to book 
 1800 026 622 
Or 
(02) 9111 3405 

Windsor Respiratory Clinic 
  
  

6 Kable Street, Windsor, 
NSW 2756 

8.30am – 5.30pm 
Monday to Friday 

Need to book online 

Hawkesbury District Health 
Service 

2 Day Street, Windsor, 
NSW 2756 

9am—4.30pm 
Monday to Friday 

No booking required 
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CALENDAR TERM 4 2020 & TERM 1 2021 
 
 

Wednesday 16 December Final day for students 

Friday 29th January 2021 Year 7, 11 & 12 students  
return 

Monday 1st February 2021 Year 8, 9 & 10 students 
return 


